
WINNERS OF EARLY BIRD DRAWINGS 
 
The first 2 winners of cash prizes offered as incentive to get out the vote in APWU 

elections have been chosen.  Michelle Petrillo (Tour 3 – Clerk) and Dennis McCue 

(Tour 1 – Maintenance) were the winners of $100 each based on a random drawing.  This 

drawing was offered in order to minimize lost ballots and the need for ordering duplicate 

ballots by getting them in as soon as they were received.  To date, we have received 161 

out of a possible 374 ballots. That equates to 43% of our eligible members voting thus 

far. It is a good start, but there are still 57% of our members that we need to complete 

their ballot before the final deadline of October 3rd at noon. There will be an additional 

$400 in prizes awarded to names drawn from among all eligible voters (8 prizes of $50 

each).  Everyone that was eligible for the early bird drawing is still eligible for the 

remaining prizes. All of the rest still have time to vote. Bring your ballot in and show the 

completed, sealed ballot to any officer or steward before you mail it and you will be 

entered into the remaining drawings. If you did not receive, lost, trashed or otherwise do 

not have a ballot, stop by the union office ASAP to request a duplicate. The new ballot 

will be mailed to your house. 

 

FIRE ALARMS 

 
Surely everyone has noticed the repeated tripping of fire alarms at the NDC that have 

turned out to be false.  This has been caused by contractors working at the facility. It is 

important that all employees continue to react to fire alarms every time they go off. 

Follow procedures and exit the building immediately. Do not assume the alarm is an 

accident. Only return to the building once an announcement has been made confirming 

that all is okay. YOUR LIFE COULD DEPEND ON IT! 
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